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Web: www.fulwelljunior.co.uk
E-Mail : Fulwell.junior@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

Head Teacher : Mr Peter Speck

Chair of Governors : Mr Ben Young   

______________________________________________________________

Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
20.7.22
Dear Parents/Carers,
Whilst September might be far from our minds, we would like to let you know that when children for the new term, we will be starting our brand-new project, ‘Wheels in Motion’. The ethos behind this project will be to explore the use of the wheel in multiple forms and contexts with a strong focus on science, engineering and technology whilst also exploiting cross-curricular links.

To ignite children’s enthusiasm and interests we have invited an ‘Action Sports Organisation’ into school to provide a whole school skateboarding demonstration followed by an individual class workshop. This will take place over Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th and children will be required to wear PE kit on the following days:
Tuesday 6th – Classes 4, 5, 6, 7 and 10
Wednesday 7th – Classes 1, 2, 3, 8, 9, 11, 12

In line with our school vision, we want to exploit the rich local historical heritage. All children will be making a visit in the first week to a local historical site linked to the use of wheels in our working/industrial environment. These visits will take place as follows:

Year 3: a half day visit to Washington F Pit on either Thursday 8th or Friday 9th. The exact date for your child will be communicated in September & they will require a packed lunch for the day of their visit.

Year 4: a half day visit to Ryhope Engines Museum on Wednesday 7th. Class 4 & 6 will be back in time for lunch as normal in school. Class 5 will need a packed lunch.

Year 5: a half day visit to Ryhope Engines Museum on Thursday 8th. Class 7 & 9 will be back in time for lunch as normal in school. Class 8 will need a packed lunch.

Year 6: a full day visit to Woodhorn Colliery & Museum in Ashington where children will also take part in an exciting engineering workshop. All children will require a packed lunch as this is a full day trip. Class 10’s visit will be Wednesday 7th; Class 11’s visit will be Thursday 8th; Class 12’s will be Friday 9th.
We are asking for a voluntary contribution in order to help towards the cost of these visits, this can be made via the school council website. We are suggesting £3 per child in Y3, Y4 & Y5 and £8.50 per child for those in Y6 (given that this is a full day trip with workshop & increased travel costs due to its location).

We will be taking photos for our website & social media during these visits. If you do not wish for your child to be photographed, please let the office know. 

We hope that these visits will get the ‘Wheels in Motion’ for our new project and get the new academic year off to a fantastic start.

Thanks for your continued support and have a lovely summer.

Kind regards,

Mrs Humphries & Mrs Haswell
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